
 
 

 
 

 

September 14, 2011 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL VOLUNTARY ORGANIZATIONS 
OF CHANGE TO CEFAP DUES ASSESSMENT 

- EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 1st, 2011 
 

 
 
 
This notice of change, subject to resolution at the AGM November 3rd, 2011, will take effect 
December 1st, 2011: 
 

 CEFAP contributions be increased from 4.0¢ per hour to 5.0¢ per hour for 

hourly rated personnel, and from $6.00 per month to $7.50 per month for 

salaried personnel, effective for Voluntary Contractors, Voluntary Unions and 

Voluntary H&W Plans.   

 
 
The rate of CEFAP dues remittance for any hours worked on or after the effective date above, 
and reported under a voluntary agreement with CLRA to provide CEFAP services will be 
increased from 4.0¢ per hour to 5.0¢ per hour December 1st, 2011.   
 

The revised Fees/Rate change will be indicated on the December 2011 amalgamated remittance 
forms that are submitted on line at www.remittance.clra.org.  Final confirmation of adoption of 
the resolution will be circulated the week of November 7th.  Please feel free to call with any 
questions regarding this change. 
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